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Meeting with the Public of the Nogliki District 

11 November 2019       Village Community Centre 

(6 Pervomayskaya St., Nysh) 

16:00–17:00 

 Representatives of Sakhalin Energy 

 
1. Vitaly Aleksandrovich Skurikhin—Chief Specialist of the OPF Compressor 

Construction Department; 

2. Timofey Valentinovich Zvezdov—Lead Specialist of the HSES Department; 

3. Natalya Vladimirovna Gonchar—Head of the Information Support and Media 
Relations Subdivision, Press Secretary;  

4. Elena Olegovna Glavanova, Communications and Community Liaison Specialist of 
the Information Support and Media Liaison Subdivision 

 
 Public: 3 persons 

 
 Agenda:  

− Sakhalin-2: production facilities of the Company. 
− Onshore Processing Facility Compression Project / Beach Landing Facility in the 

Lunsky Bay area. 

− Environmental impact management / eagle monitoring in the potential impact area of 

Sakhalin Energy facilities. 

− Social programmes implemented by Sakhalin Energy. 

− Grievance Procedure. 

− Questions and Answers  
 
 

At the beginning of the meeting, N. V. Gonchar warned those present that the 
meeting would be audio recorded for the subsequent drawing up of the minutes.  
 

N. V. Gonchar began the presentation with the information about the benefits from 
the Sakhalin-2 project implementation for the Russian Federation and the Sakhalin Oblast. 
Then she talked about the northern production facilities of Sakhalin Energy (three offshore 
platforms, the OPF, the trans-Sakhalin pipeline system and its protection, and the Pipeline 
Maintenance Depots (PMDs). 

V. A. Skurikhin spoke about the OPFC construction project, paying particular 
attention to the temporary beach landing facility in the Lunsky Bay area for unloading large-
sized heavy equipment during the OPFC construction.  
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T. V. Zvezdov presented information on industrial environmental control and 
monitoring programme, as well as the biodiversity conservation programme, waste 
management and the Company’s preparedness for emergency situations. Information on 
eagle monitoring in the potential impact area of Sakhalin Energy facilities was presented 
separately.  
 

N. V. Gonchar spoke about the social programmes run by Sakhalin Energy, focusing 
on the activities held in 2019 as part of the International Year of Indigenous Languages, 
proclaimed by the UN General Assembly. 

 
N. V. Gonchar reminded the meeting participants about the Grievance Procedure. 
 
No questions were asked. The participants thanked the speakers for the interesting 

presentations. 

At the end of the meeting, Natalya Gonchar reminded the attendees that they could 
make their suggestions and ask questions for the next meeting by contacting specialists 
whose contact details are listed on the Company’s website, and also suggested that they 
leave their feedback on the meeting in the feedback questionnaire. 

 


